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Craig, Sondra

From: Bridget Brown <bridgetcatbrown@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 8:45 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki; ZZ City Clerk External
Cc: Sleznikow, Larry
Subject: Opposition to 24-0068, Rezoning - 221 16th St N

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Clerk Elsen and Members of the Judiciary and Administration Committee,  
 
I am writing as a city of La Crosse resident to express opposition to rezoning land near the UW-La Crosse campus from Multiple 
Dwelling to Public/Semi Public to allow for a parking ramp to be built there. 
 
I think housing is the better land use for the area and that the investment could be better spent on actually solving the problem 
of over-reliance on private automobiles on and near campus rather than increasing it. 
 
The UW should apply the expense of building the ramp to researching and reducing barriers to more students' being able to live 
without the cost of owning a car. 
 
Thanks for your time. 
 
Bridget C. Brown 


